
Any (runner/athlete) who is registered entrant in any Prairie Fire Race and is or becomes
pregnant prior to race day and chooses not to participate due to such circumstances will be
eligible to receive a deferred entry into one of the next two subsequent future races. That
means if you are registered for a Spring Race OR Fall Race, you will receive a deferred
entry into one of our following races OR one of the next year’s Prairie Fire Race Series
events. The new pregnancy and postpartum deferment policy is effective immediately, and
includes (runners/athletes) who are entered in the Prairie Fire Races by invitational entry.
Upon receipt of a pregnancy or postpartum deferment request, The Wichita Sports
Commission reserves the right to require additional proof of pregnancy and may decline a
deferral request if the verifying documentation is deemed insufficient. If an (runner/athlete)
becomes pregnant again during a pregnancy or postpartum deferral period, they may
request a second consecutive pregnancy or postpartum deferral. This would permit the
athlete to defer their race entry for a subsequent two-year period. The PFM team will allow
up to two consecutive pregnancy deferral requests per (runner/athlete).

(Runners/Athletes) seeking a pregnancy or postpartum deferral may submit a request in
writing to pfm@wichitasports.com any time between receiving confirmation of acceptance
into the event and up to 14 days before race day.
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